
 
 
 

Meeting Notes 
September 5th, 2001 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. 
Secretary Gail Bauer read the minutes from August’s meeting, which were approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller gave the Treasure’s report. 
 
Old Business 
 
The autocross held at Willamette Pass, August 25th and 26th was a success. Many thanks 

to Lorin Wamsley and Bonnie Mueller’s efforts in pursing this new venue.  The 
pavement was good, traction was reported to be fine, and however, Cheri Wilson 
reported damage to her tires.  Willamette Pass was very impressed with the 
professionalism of our club and welcomed us back again next year.   

Tim Steck was presented with a card in celebration of his 49th birthday!   Happy Birthday 
Tim! 

It’s time to register for the year end banquet at the Coburg Ramada Inn on November 
10th.  You are encouraged to register through our website either using paypal or 
snail mail.  If you are unable to register on-line, a registration form will be 
provided in the September and October newsletters.  Bren Wamsley needs each of 
the attendees to commit to their menu selection and receive their check 2 ½ weeks 
prior to the banquet.  Refunds will not be offered. 

  
New Business 
 
Since the website has transitioned, we have experienced normal hits.  Thanks again to 

Tim Steck’s efforts in determining and implementing our new web hosting 
company, PCSInternet.  Tim requested volunteers for the home page article.  
David Lumbra will write September’s article and Cheri Wilson volunteered to 
write October’s article. 

Our next event will be held in Roseburg on September 22nd and 23rd.   The track will be 
swept the week prior to the event.  We will begin setting up the track at 6 p.m. on 
Friday, September 21st.    The two motels recommended  in Roseburg were the 
Best Inn and Suites and the Sleep Inn.  

The flyer party is scheduled for 5:30 p.m., Thursday, September 6th at Jim Mueller’s 
office.  

Meeting was adjourned at  8:05 p.m.. 
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